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For anyone who might live in these flats, they will be right 
nest to the train line, the trains already create some crazy 
raffling in houses that are much further away, so I can only 
imagine how bad it will be living right next to them 

Overall this is a bad idea, trying to cram more flats and more 
people into London, probably out of pure greed 
Very strongly opposed 

Love, 
Eva Voudela 
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